Have you read any good books lately? Do you like a good story? The Knights of Columbus invite you to the COR program! If you are a gentlemen and would like to have interesting and incite full conversations with other gentlemen please read on... The COR program is starting a book study on C.S. Lewis's "The Screwtape Letters". Haven't read it yet let Lewis ensnare your interests in a short synopsis. "The Screwtape Letters is a very important book for our times. In our secularized and materialistic society, even Christians have little awareness of the spiritual side of reality. By means of an imaginary correspondence between a senior tempter. Screwtape, and a junior devil, Wormwood, C.S. Lewis gives us penetrating insights into how the unseen powers of evil work to ensnare and destroy those who seek to follow Christ". We are meeting on the first and third Tuesday of each month, starting on Tuesday September 2nd at 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm in McKinney Hall East at St. Charles Parish. For more information you can email Robert Pratt at md2084@mikofc.org and on our council website at www.stcharleskofc.org.